
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 4/26/2018 10:20:07 AM
Subject: FW: Jean Laney Harris Folk Heritage Awards

Please advise. This is for the award ceremony next week.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Green, Laura [mailto:lgreen@arts.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, April 25, 2018 2:52 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: RE: Jean Laney Harris Folk Heritage Awards
 
Hi Catherine,
 
Thanks so much for your response.
 
The Lieutenant Governor is not involved in the ceremony, but we would be honored to have him present, if his 
schedule allows. He would have the opportunity to see the presentation of the certificates that bear his signature, 
and to have his photo taken with the Folk Heritage Award recipients.
 
The ceremony will take place in the State House Lobby, so conveniently located to the Lieutenant Governor’s office. 
The ceremony lasts for about 45 minutes, and then the photo session will take place immediately following the 
ceremony.
 
Thanks so much! Please let me know if you should have any other questions about the South Carolina Arts Awards 
events.
 
All the best,
 
Laura
 
 

From: Catherine McNicoll [mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, April 25, 2018 10:33 AM
 
To: Green, Laura <lgreen@arts.sc.gov>
 
Subject: RE: Jean Laney Harris Folk Heritage Awards
 
Good Morning Laura, Thank you for making sure we had the invite. Would the Lt. Governor have any role in the 
ceremony? Thank you for your help.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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From: Green, Laura [mailto:lgreen@arts.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, April 23, 2018 12:03 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Jean Laney Harris Folk Heritage Awards
 
Hello Catherine,
 
I hope this finds you well on a rainy Monday!
 
Thanks again for your help in getting the Lieutenant Governor’s signature on our Folk Heritage Award certificates!
 
As promised, I am sending information about the South Carolina Arts Awards festivities next week. Lieutenant 
Governor Bryant will also receive an invitation from our Executive Director, Ken May.
 
The attached flyer gives the dates and times for our scheduled activities. As you will see, the actual ceremony takes 
place in the State House Lobby next Wednesday, May 2nd, at 10:30 am. It is always a moving occasion.
 
Thanks to you and Lieutenant Governor Bryant for your continued support of this important program! I’ll be in touch 
again later this year, as we discussed, regarding our upcoming new panel appointments.
 
All the best,
 
Laura
 
Laura Marcus Green, Ph.D.
Folklife & Traditional Arts Program Director
South Carolina Arts Commission
1026 Sumter Street
Suite 200
Columbia, SC 29201
803.734.8764
www.southcarolinaarts.com 
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